
Regional Training
Register today to prepare for upcoming fire department incident reporting changes.

SC State Fire is hosting FREE three-hour regional training for the National Emergency 
Response Information System (NERIS) for those responsible for data entry. In June 2025, 
NERIS will replace the legacy NFIRS system. This training will provide valuable information 
regarding the onboarding process for your department and a preview of the new system. 

Registration is required. Due to limited space, complete registration only once per 
department (maximum of two attendees per department). 

Three offerings will be 
held each day at

10 a.m., 2 p.m., and 6 p.m. 

Tuesday, April 15, 2025 - Upstate
Boiling Springs Fire District Headquarters
505 Hartness Drive, Greenville, SC 29615

Tuesday, April 29, 2025 - Pee Dee
South Lynches Fire Department
Regional Training Facility
115 Industrial Blvd, Lake City, SC 29560

Tuesday, May 20, 2025 - Lowcountry
Dorchester County Emergency Operations Center
212 Deming Way, Summerville, SC 29483

Tuesday, May 27, 2025 - Midlands
South Carolina Fire Academy
141 Monticello Trail, Columbia, SC 29203

Questions? SCFIRS@llr.sc.gov

Click HERE 
or scan

QR code 
to register!

https://arcg.is/rq8Tq0

